
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

What an experience our top runners had at the 
CHB Interschool Cross Country Last Thursday. 
Our runners competed extremely well. 
Unfortunately, the last three races of the day 
were postponed as we were hit by a weather 
bomb of hail! These remaining races will be run 
this Thursday. Congratulations to the below 
runners who achieved where they did and will 
now proceed to the HB Cross Country next 
Tuesday. 
8 & 9 Year Girls: 
Maggie Trotter: 5th. 
Indie Oliver: 6th 
8 & 9 Year Boys: 
Harry Charteris: 10th 
Leo Baker: 11th 
Sid Trotter: 12th 
10 & 11 Year Girls: 
Pippa Natusch: 3rd 
 
The last few weeks have flown by and production 
time is here! Yesterday we hosted Sherwood, 
Argyll and Ongaonga for our production, Mystery 
at Magpie Manor. Well done everyone for putting 
on a great performance! We look forward to our 
show tonight where we hope all parents can 
come along to see our children on stage to save 
the Manor from financial doom! Can students 
please be at the hall at 5:30pm tonight, no need 
to be earlier! Show begins at 6:00pm. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the rain forecast for 
tomorrow, we have postponed Pet Day. There is 
no way we can fit it in next week with no school 
Monday, Conferences Tuesday and Wednesday, 
Catering on Thursday and Year 7s away all day 
Friday. We will find a day early Term 4.  
 
Please ensure you have returned your 
conference booking forms for either Tuesday or 
Wednesday next week. Remember that Tuesday 
is a half day. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. Monday is a 
public holiday due to Queen Elizabeth II Memorial 
Day. 
 
Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

 

Student of the Week 
Room 1: Olivia for working hard on her reading. 

Room 2: Maggie J for her maths.  

Room 3: Amelia for bringing confidence to her 

school production performance. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

           

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 9, Term 3, 19th – 23rd September 2022 


